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Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste 

Negus Transfer Station 

Pre-Engineered Metal Building 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

Project Title: Negus Transfer Station Pre-Engineered Metal Building 
Date Issued: August 12, 2021  

Bid Submittal Date: Amended to August 24, 2021 by this Addendum 

This addendum is issued to revise the Request for Bids for the Negus Transfer Station Pre-Engineered Metal 
Building dated July 23, 2021.  

 

Bidders are reminded that receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged by the Bidder in the 
Acknowledgement of Addendums section on the Bid Proposal form. 

 
Revisions to the Request for Bids are as follows: 

Sealed bids will be received at the Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste, 
61050 SE 27th Street, Bend, Oregon 97702, until but not after, 3:00 p.m. on August 24, 
2021; at which time all bids for the above-entitled public works project will be publicly 
opened and read aloud.  

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM

61050 SE 27th Street  Bend, Oregon 97702 

(541) 317-3163 

FAX (541) 317-3959 
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